IPFW ATHLETICS

Department Meeting

January 9, 2007
Present:  Arnie Ball, Eric Burns, Leslie Clark, Ron Clark, Keith Fisher, Steve Florio, Christine Francies, Malissa Fritz, Mike Fruchey, Billy Gernon, Rita Girardot, Jenny Green, Mahogany Green, Shannon Green, Mike Harper, Tim Heffron, Kelley (Hartley) Hutton, Scott Knerr, Christine Kuznar, Jeff Marsh, Jennie Moppert, Peggy Mossing, Chris Paul, Ryan Perrotte, Mark Pope, Abbie Renaker, Bev Saalfrank, Christy Sandmaier, Kirsta Solberg, Judy Tillapaugh, Rudy Yovich

Absent:  Dan Bere, Shari Casaburo, Rebecca Coburn, Dane Fife, Dan Fox, Takeru Hatachi, Tony Jasick, Brett Johnston, Chad Newhard, Rich Riles, Lesa Vartanian, Paul Zinchenko
SAS Team  Mark reported that there are IPFW Featured Faculty packets available for coaches to use in recruiting if interested.  A sample packet will be displayed at the front desk with a sign-up sheet.
Leslie Clark announced that the GPA for our athletes is 3.1 for the last semester – our highest ever.  Leslie has distributed athlete grades to coaches and their total of study table hours.  All athletes with a 2.5 GPA or lower are required to use the study table.  

Mark said that Rudy Yovich will prepare a press release announcing the high GPA.

There are four candidates for the student athlete leadership conference.  Nomination forms are online.

Monthly Budget Meetings with Coaches:  Tim asked that coaches see him if they have questions with their budgets.  He also said because of the transition to OnePurdue that coaches should get orders in soon for purchasing.
Budget Meeting with Staff:  Mark told the staff to start talking to Tim now about needs for next year.

A Very Busy Weekend:  There are many events planned for the weekend of April 28.  Mark would like staff to offer assistance to Rudy, Ron, and anyone else that may need help preparing or conducting these events.
Mid-Con Update:  There will be a logo change for the Mid-Con.  

Integrated Marketing:  Mark reported that there is a movement on campus to combine our selling efforts with other departments’ efforts.  There will be a Director of Marketing hired to consolidate this campaign.  Coaches need to start thinking of what they may like to do next year to market their sport.

Old/New Business:  Mark said that three candidates for Head Women’s Soccer Coach will be interviewed in the next few days.

Ron reported on gym availability.  At this time the gym is only available in the early morning until 10:00 a.m.

Chris Kuznar needs pictures of athletes by mid-March for the End of Season Banquet.  Mark and Chris will begin preparations soon.  Chris asked Ron to help.
Respectfully submitted,
Peggy Mossing
